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Dear Iyd Eqqab Maree 

 

 

 

I am pleased to inform you that your paper entitled “A practical study of the positions of the 

offsite-strip fins [OSF] heat transfer performance to the turbulent water flow” will be published in 

Eurasian Journal of Science and Engineering (Vol. 7, No. 1, June 2021).  
 
 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
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